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New Uniform 

We are very excited to announce 
our new uniform for September 
2025. We think the children will 

look very smart in navy. This will be 
available in Identity by the summer 

holidays. Mrs Edmondson and Mr 
Mills have also kindly arranged for 

every child to receive a navy summer 
polo shirt this term. We will let   
parents know when these arrive.  

 

We are finally having some warm 
weather!! 

Please make sure that you have filled 
in the online form sent to you and that 
you apply your child’s sun cream    
before they come to school. You 
MUST provide school with your child’s 
own labelled sun cream if they are 
staying all day so that staff can     
reapply after lunch.  

Please also remember labelled sun 
hats! 

May Day Bank  
Holiday—school 
shut Monday 5th 

May 

Whit Week  
half term 

School finishes on  
Friday 23rd May 
and re-opens on 
Monday 2nd June 

BINGO NIGHT  
The Griffin Community Centre 

Tuesday 20th May  
7.30pm 

 

Come along and join the fun! 

 

 

 

 

MAY DAY MONDAY 5TH MAY 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED AND 

RE-OPEN TUESDAY 6TH MAY 

Newsletter 

SCHOOL TRIPS 
We are in the process of arranging 

school trips for this term.  

As soon as these are finalised, we will 
inform parents.  

 

Reminders 

• Due to children having allergies in school, can we 

ask that you don’t send your child into school with 

any food e.g biscuits, chocolate bars etc 

• Please can we ask that toys are left at home. We 

would hate for a child’s toy to get misplaced or 

broken at nursery. 

• There have been a number of parents who have 

been late dropping their child off or collecting 

them from nursery and afterschool club. This      

impacts staff’s lunch break and time to get home 

for their own families. We understand that their 

may be exceptional circumstances but please try 

to be on time.  

• Absences—please contact nursery to let us know if 

your child will be absent or late by either leaving a 

message (option 2), messaging on Famly or email. 

This will save us having to ring parents to ask why 

their child isn’t in.  


